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Madam President,  
 

Pakistan thanks the delegation of Malawi for presenting an update on the UPR 
recommendations.  

 
It is encouraging to note that Malawi has accepted majority of the recommendations 

including those made by Pakistan during the Working Group Session in November 2020 
 
We encourage Malawi to continue its efforts in implementing national human rights 

agenda including through overcoming resource constraints and socio-economic challenges.  

We wish Malawi every success in the implementation of the accepted recommendations. 

In conclusion, Pakistan requests the Council to adopt UPR outcome report of Malawi 
with consensus. 
 

 I thank you. 

 

 


